Sample Donation Letter:

Date
Dear ___________:

I am a member of the New Milford High School Boys Lacrosse Team. 

For many years New Milford has been known for the strength of its Lacrosse team. This year we hope to continue this tradition and have already begun planning for an outstanding season.

Unfortunately, our sports budgets in New Milford are not adequate enough to cover the full amount of our team’s expenses. In the past, although we have had numerous fundraisers, parents and coaches still had to contribute money from their own pockets to help cover team expenses.

Some of the non-covered expenses are the purchase of training equipment, out of league scrimmages, end of year awards and gifts to senior athletes.

This year we are turning to the community and our extended families to ask for support.

If you could help us with a donation of any amount, it will be greatly appreciated and will help to cover the costs of team expenses for the 2009 season.

Thank you in advance for consideration and support.

Please check out our web site for a schedule of games at www.nmhslax.com.

Sincerely,

NAME

New Milford Lacrosse Player/ Parent
P.S. Your donation is tax deductible. Please make out checks to NMHS Booster Club” with Boys Lacrosse donation” in the memo. Checks should be mailed to NMHS Boys Lacrosse 50 Putnam Road New Milford, CT 06776.

